
 
 
Date: 04-08-2022 
 
To,             
Listing Compliance Department 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,         
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001    
         
 

Sub: Intimation of the Meeting of the Board of Directors of M/s. Vistar Amar 
Limited (the “Company”) on Wednesday, 10th August, 2022 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to inform you that Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on 
Wednesday, 10th August, 2022 at 05:00 p.m. at the Registered Office of the Company to 
consider and approve the Unaudited Financial Results for the quarter ended 30th June, 2022 
amongst the other subject on Agenda. 
 
Kindly arrange to take above information on your records and oblige. 
 
Thanking You, 
 

 
 

 


